
THE WOODS UTILITY COMPANY 
February 24, 2016 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket No. 150209-WS- Application of The Woods Utility Company for Staff Assisted Rate Case in 
Sumter County 

Dear Commission Clerk, 

Please accept th is letter as a formal withdrawal ofThe Woods Utility Company's (The Woods) 
application for a staff assisted rate case in Docket No. 150209-WS. The Woods understands that since 
work has been done by the Public Service Commission staff that no refund of the filing fee with be 
forthcoming. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (727) 848-8292, ext. 245. 

/ 
Troy Rendell 
Manager of Regulated Utilities 
I I for The Woods Utility Company 

5320 Captains Court, New Port Richey, Florida 34652 
Mailing: C/0 4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard, New Port Richey, Florida 34652 

Tel: 727-848-8292 
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